
 

ADDENDUM NO. VI 

 

 

DATE:     December 5, 2016 

 

TO:     All Proposers 

 

FROM:    Janice McClelland, Assistant Purchasing Agent  

 

SUBJECT:    Addendum No. 6 – Workers Compensation Pharmacy  

     Services  

 

PROPOSALS TO BE OPENED: December 9, 2016, at 11:00:00 a.m.  

 

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original 

specifications as noted. 

 

Question Submitted to the Office of the Purchasing Agent 

 

Q.  Thank you for posting the addendum that included the NDCs for the medications.  In 

order to provide consistent pricing among all vendors, can you also please provide the Date 

of Service you would like us all to use?  Because drug pricing fluctuates, this will create a 

point-in-time snapshot and ensure that all the pricing provided gives the City an “apples to 

apples” comparison.  

 

A.  Proposers should use October 1, 2016, as the Date of Service. 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. VI 


